
Dear	Parents,	

We	are	excited	to	begin	offering	Pizza	Day	at	Woodland	Montessori	as	of	December	13.		Served	
on	Wednesday	of	each	week,	with	the	exception	of	holiday	childcare,	you	will	be	able	to	order	
cheese	pizza	by	the	slice	for	your	child	at	$1.50	per	slice.		The	pizza	will	be	prepared	by	Pizza	
Guys	and	delivered	to	the	school	in	time	for	your	child’s	lunchtime.		Please	feel	free	to	send	
additional	sides	for	your	child	to	enjoy	with	his/her	pizza.	

You	can	order	pizza	through	our	online	system	here.	

Here	is	important	information	to	ensure	your	order	gets	to	the	office	in	plenty	of	time	to	be	
fulfilled!:	

• Orders	must	be	placed	by	Thursday	of	the	previous	week	that	you	are	ordering	for.	For	
example:	If	you	want	your	child	to	have	pizza	on	Wednesday,	December	13,	place	your	
order	no	later	than	Thursday,	December	7.	You	can	also	order	for	the	full	month	if	you’d	
like.		

• After	placing	your	order	and	paying,	you	should	receive	a	confirmation	email	from	
‘hotlunchmailer’.	If	you	do	not	receive	an	email,	this	means	you	may	not	have	fully	
completed	the	ordering	process.	Please	check	your	spam	box,	too,	as	this	email	may	go	
to	spam.		

If	orders	are	not	placed	by	the	week-ahead	deadline,	your	child	will	need	to	bring	lunch	to	
school	the	following	week.	We	apologize	that	last	minute	orders	cannot	be	accommodated.		

Please	be	sure	to	contact,	Celeste	or	Michelle,	at	530	662-1900		x	4,	if	you	have	any	questions	
or	need	assistance.	

Thank	you!		


